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23 July, 2020 
 

Request for silent STA 
 
W44DC-D on channel 44 was displaced on 07/13/2020 due to it being on one of the “guardband” 
channels for the incoming wireless services in the 600 MHz spectrum. 
 
Therefore Ventana Television Inc. submits this request for a silent STA for a period of six 
months.     

This application is in the public interest by enabling W44DC-D to return to normal broadcasting 
as soon as the facility can be rebuilt on its repack channel 17. 

 

 


